
   
P R E S C R I P T I O N B E N E F I T M A N A G E R S  

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Caterpillar Member, 
 
Effective April 1, 2006, the Caterpillar prescription drug plan will implement the 
following quantity limits across all plans for the following Erectile Dysfunction drugs: 
 

Viagra®: limit of 4 tablets per 30 days 
OR 

Cialis®: limit 4 tablets per 30 days 
OR 

Levitra®: limit 4 tablets per 30 days 
 

Any additional quantities are the patient’s financial responsibility.  
 
You do not need to take any action as a result of these changes.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact RESTAT at (800) 248-1062. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Patrick R. McComis, Rph    
Director of Clinical Services 
RESTAT 
 
 
 
 


